
October News 
 
 
Board Of Directors Update 
Well, it’s THAT time that one of our long standing Board members has decided to 
fly the coop and leave us.  
Our Board President, former Architectural Chair and Beaver Hunter, David 
Gorlesky, has resigned his post on the board as he and his family are pulling a 
“Green Acres” and moving to the mountains.  
We are sad to see David leave us but we wish him and his family well as they 
embark on a new chapter. 
A simple “Thank you” really isn’t enough for ALL that he has done for this 
community but we THANK YOU David!!  
Best wishes with the move and in your home.  
(Kyle, tuck in your Batman cape and quit blubbering. 😭) 
 
With David leaving, Patrick Calvey has stepped up to join the Board. We Thank 
You Patrick for ALL you do in our neighborhood and for your dedication and 
volunteerism. Welcome aboard. 
 
 
 
New Board Positions 
President- Eric Hien 
Vice President- Kathie Berger 
Treasurer- Susan Coble 
Secretary- Carlos Nazario 
Member- Carm Montante  
Member- Steve Cook 
Member- Patrick Calvey 
 
 
 
Board of Director Meetings  
The next meeting will be Tuesday, October 20th.  



Board of Director meetings are held the 3rd Tuesday of every month from 7-8pm 
at The Hangar Clubhouse.  
Residents are encouraged to join the open meetings to learn more about what's 
happening in the community or simply to share idea's. 
2020 Meeting Dates: 
October 20th 
November 17th 
December 15th 
 
 
 
CC&R Amendment Votes 
Friendly reminder that your vote for the CC&R amendments is very important. 
Unfortunately, we are short of getting our final numbers. As a result, we may 
have to go door to door to get the remaining votes we need to get the two thirds 
we need for votes to pass or fail. 
 
Attached is a link to the amendments for your voting.  
Please print and snail mail OR email them back to Cedar Management, if you 
haven’t done so already. 
 
Remember, these changes were brought about due to concerns the community 
residents expressed. Please be sure to vote for all ​SIX​ amendments.  
Whether it’s “FOR” or “AGAINST”, EVERY VOTE MATTERS. 
 
Please send to: 
Cedar Management Company  
Attn: Ashley Miller 
PO Box 26844 
Charlotte, NC 28221  
 
Email to support@mycmg.com  
 
You can also find this link in your Cedar Management personal portal at 
www.mycmg.com. 
 



Thank you. 
Communications Committee  
https://web.mycmg.com/%2FAssociations%2Fcommun248%2Fass6035%2FAutr
esDocuments%5C2020816_1292_Final%20Rev%201%20Consent%20Forms%
20-%2008_07_2020.pdf 
 
 
 
Halloween 
Every year the question comes up when we trick or treat in our neighborhood. 
We always do it the night Halloween falls on, whether it’s during the week or 
weekend. 
 
This year, we will follow County/State and Health guidelines for Halloween.  
 
Pre pandemic our neighborhood would get a large showing of kids, both from the 
neighborhood and some from outside the neighborhood.  
This year we ask that if you are not participating in tricks or treats, please turn off 
your porch light so kids will know not to approach your house.  
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